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Re: DG 08-009, National Grid
Rate Case
Canceling of Technical Session

To the Parties:

December 9, 2008

On December 9, 2008, the Office of the Consumer Advocate informed the Commission that the
parties to the above reference proceeding had agreed to cancel the December 10, 2008 technical
session.

The Commission has determined that canceling the technical session will not disrupt the orderly
conduct of the proceeding. Accordingly, the December 10, 2008 technical session is cancelled.

Sincerely,

~R.
Debra A. Howland
Executive Director


